
Wednesday 2nd February – Year 6 children will be visiting 

Rudheath High School for a careers workshop. School Uniform required. 

Wednesday 2nd February – Year 5 will be visiting Dorford Hall. 

Friday 4th February -     Year 6 Children – will be swimming again. The Swimming 

pool was closed today for all lessons, but lessons return on Friday.  

Friday 4th February -     NSPCC Number Day in school 

Residential Year 5 & 6 -  By the end of the week you will be sent home a kit list 

for Whitemoor Lakes. Please don’t buy new clothes as they will come back rather muddy. 

Can we ask that you remember to label your child’s items. (helps the staff out at the end to 

return items to the correct owners) 

A huge THANK YOU to everyone that sponsored your child with this year’s Elf Run for St 

Lukes Hospice in Winsford. We received a lovely letter in the post this morning 

congratulating our school on raising a STAGGERING £1,585.54. We also heard from The 

Royal British Legion this week, when we were told that the children had raised a fabulous 

£124.83 towards the Poppy Appeal. WELL DONE Everyone! 

 

 

    

 Weekly Highlights 

 
Chinese New Year – Year of the Tiger  

Can the children please come dressed in Red on Tuesday 1st 

February, as we will be celebrating throughout the day. A little or 

a lot of red – you choose – non-uniform day. 

 

 

     Date: Friday 28th January 2022 

And Finally    Could I please remind everyone to clear their outstanding 

bills on SchoolMoney. Anything that is left unpaid for the Autumn term or 

before - will be sent to North West Academies next week, for the debt 

department to chase. Residential payments for Years 3,4,5,6 will not be on their 

list as these are not overdue. 



 

 Shout out to Parents 

If you would like to speak to your child’s class 

teacher, please either phone the school office 

on 01270 918350, email the school office 

admin@acton.cheshire.sch.uk or you can 

write in their communication diary and we will 

be able to arrange a telephone call with you. 

 

A reminder: 
School will be closed on Friday 11th February for an INSET day. We will 

be back in school on Monday 14th February and will finish on Friday 18th 

February for the half term. School reopens after the holidays on 

Monday 28th February. 

 
 

• This Weeks ‘Shout Outs’ to children 

 

Reception class: - Harry M & Noah 

 

Year 1 class: - Molly & Harris 

 

Year 2 class: - Henry and Matilda 

 

Year 3 class: - Ernie and Isla 

 

Year 4 class: -  

 

Year 5 class: - Harley & Blake 

 

Year 6 class: - Barney & Rhys 

 

 

 

ACE Bookings 

If you would like to use the Breakfast/Afterschool 

club – New Spring 2 term booking sheets will be  

available on the website for February 28th 

onwards from 7th February. 

Either by contacting Mrs Palin or the school 

ace@actonceacademy.org.uk  
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